

Robert L. Barchi, President

February 25, 2014

Mr. Kenneth Swalagin University Senate Rutgers, The State University of New Jersey ASB III, Suite 110 Cook/Douglass Campus

Dear Mr. Swalagin:

I write to acknowledge receipt of the Senate Report on Charge S-1211 on Deregistration for Non-Payment of Term Bills, as presented to the University Senate by the Student Affairs Committee at the December 6, 2013 meeting. The committee members have my thanks for their examination of this issue. I note their conclusion that no additional action or modification to policies or procedures is recommended at this time.

Sincerely.

Robert Barchi

J. Michael Gower, Senior Vice President for Finance
Theresa Wooding, Associate Controller
John Gunkel, Vice Chancellor for Academic Programs and Services-Newark